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July 20, 2022 
 
Ms. Valerie Hale 
City Clerk 
City of Crossville 
392 North Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 

Re: Bid Award Recommendation        
TDOT PIN: 125617.00 Traffic Signal Replacement 

Dear Valerie: 

One bid was received on June 21, 2022, for the above referenced project.  The one bid 
received was submitted by Stansell Electric Company, Inc.  The bidder information on the 
outside of the envelope was reviewed and determined to be complete prior to opening the 
envelope. 

A summary of the Engineer’s Estimate is as follows: 

 Total:                                                                                                                  $233,240.61 
 
A summary of the bid that was received is as follows: 

Stansell Electric Company, Inc.: 

 Bid Amount :       $458,797.00 
 
 
CT Consultants, Inc. has reviewed the bid received for the above referenced project. 
Contingent upon review and approval of the submitted bid by the required funding 
and review agencies, CT Consultants, Inc. recommends award of the contract to the 
lowest responsive bidder, Stansell Electric Company, Inc., in the amount of 
$458,797.00. 
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Upon concurrence and acceptance of Stansell Electric Company, Inc. bid by the 
required funding and review agencies and the City of Crossville, Tennessee, CT 
Consultants, Inc. will proceed with assisting the City in facilitating execution of the 
required contract documents, for the amount of $458,797.00. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

CT Consultants, Inc. 
 

 
James G. Golias II, P.E. 
Regional Manager 
 
Attachments: Detailed Bid Tabulation 


